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April 1, 1993

File 2198.17 {(UST)
Mr. Thomas Eplin
3649 East Avenue
Hayward, California

Subject: UST case closure for, 22383 Meekland Avenue, Hayward, California.
Dear Mr. Eplin:

The Alameda County Department of Environmental Health has submitted a report
which summarizes the investigation of hydrocarbon pollution resulting from leaks
associated with a 1000 gallon underground storage tank at the above mentioned site,
and recommends that the case be closed. The Regional Board staff reviewed the
report and concur with the recommendation. Therefore, based on the available
information for the above site, it appears that further investigation and cleanupiof the
hydrocarbon pollution is not necessary at this time. However, further work may be
required if conditions change or a water quality threat is discovered at the site.

Please contact Sumadhu Arigala at (510)-286-0434, if you have any questions.

Steven R.‘ Ritchie,
Executive Officer

CC: Eva Chu, ACDEH



